School Closure Meal Information (Updated March 19th)

White Oak ISD will continue to provide meals for students during the Covid-19 (coronavirius) closure.  Please see the information below.

Beginning Wednesday, March 18, 2020:

[bookmark: _GoBack]WOISD will offer meals to ALL students in the district.  Meals will be served in a ‘drive through’ format from 11am-12 pm daily.  Guardians/students are asked to drive through in front of the secondary (HS/MS) cafeteria on White Oak Road.  Meals will be hand delivered to each vehicle.  All school aged children will receive a meal.  ** Beginning on Monday, March 23rd, breakfast items will be placed in the lunch sacks for the kids to have the following morning.
For those guardians/students that are not able to ‘pick-up’ we will home deliver meals beginning at 12-noon each day.  Please call the following number (903-291-2090) or e-mail fergusonl@WOISD.net no later than 10am on Wednesday morning March 18th so that we can get an approximate number of meals needed.  Please make sure to include an address and any pertinent information.
School meals will be offered to students on the following dates during the current Covid-19 closure:
Friday, March 20th 
Monday, March 23rd 
Tuesday, March 24th
Wednesday, March 25th 
Thursday, March 26th
Friday, March 27th 
Monday, March 30th
Tuesday, March 31st
Wednesday, April 1st
Thursday April 2nd
Friday, April 3rd 

This information will be updated as needed.  Thank you for your continued support of White Oak ISD.  Go Roughnecks!
